
We are Free 2025 Golf Outing 
(Basket Auction Donations) 

 
 
 
Hello all, 
 
It’s that time again for the We are Free golf outing. 
It is being held on Thursday, September 25th at Valleybrook Country  
Club.  
 
We are asking that everyone consider donating to our basket auction. 
Please make sure that all items are new. It can be an entire basket, a  
more expensive item that we can use in the silent auction or even a  
single item that we can add to a basket. If you received a gift that you  
didn’t use or need, this is a perfect way to donate it. It can be  
anything. Maybe some of our family’s can come up with a theme and  
shop for a basket together. It can be fun.  
 
You can ask extended family, friends, neighbors or coworkers if they  
would like to be involved in donating. People love to make a difference  
in any way.  They can also give a monetary donation if they don’t want 
to donate basket items.  Please hand any Cash or checks (made out to:  
We Are Free) to myself or Karen Wells.       
 
All items can be dropped off at the church in Silas Hall. All that I ask is  
that you leave a note on your items when dropping off of who they are  
from so we can keep track of everything. You can also give them to me 
directly. 
 
If you have any questions about anything, don’t hesitate to ask or text  
me. Our committee will then organize the items and wrap them so that 
the baskets look both professional  and cohesive. 
 
Let’s support WAF. We have one month to get the donations in. Please  
have all donations to the church by Wednesday, September 10th. After 
this deadline, there is still a lot of work to be done so please get them  
in by that date.  
 
Thank you so much in advance for being involved.  
You are making a difference.  
 

Warmly,  
Deb Simone  
(609) 206-0066 

 


